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Dr Clare Bannon                                16 Sept 2020 



• LMCs have a Statutory Duty to represent GPs at local level​ 

• Committee of 12 GPs (2 per Neighbourhood)​ 

• Executive Committee ​ 

 Dr John Wood - Chair​ 

 Dr Clare Bannon - Medical Secretary​ 

 Dr Jeroen Maters - Vice Chair​ 

 Dr Rob Farmer - Treasurer​ 

 Graham Hoggard - Liaison Officer​ 

 Debbie Oliver - Administration Secretary 

 

What is Barnsley LMC? 



• All local GPs - Partners, Salaried, Locums regardless of 
contract​ 

• Independent and Accountable to the GPs we represent​ 

• Attend a wide variety of meetings - Hospital, CCG, 
Federation, SWYFT, Barnsley Council​ 

• Represent at Annual LMC Conference where policies 
are decided​ 

• Support individual GPs and practices with contractual 
and other issues as they arise​ 

 

Representing  GP’s 



 

• Barnsley LMC needs new Committee Members​ 

• Improve our ability to represent you by engaging with 
us​ 

• Letter and Questionnaire to Practices - please respond ​ 

• Open Meeting via Teams - Tuesday 13th October at 
7pm​ 

• More information? barnsley.lmc@nhs.net 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Involved ! 


